Public Notice — District Budget

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing to discuss the Woodlake Fire District budget for fiscal year
2022/2023 will be held on May 31, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. at the Woodlake Fire Station meeting room, 216
E. Naranjo Blvd. Woodlake, CA 93286.

A proposed budget is available to the public at least ten days prior to the public hearing. These
documents can be picked up at the Woodlake Fire Station during normal business hours.

For information, please call 559-564-2181.



